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WORLD BOOK DAY Classroom doors & Creative Costumes

11 March | 2022

Book Week Focus of the
week

● Author week
● Parents evening

news
● Art & Culture

news
● World book news

The
weekly
News

https://files.schudio.com/rushey-green-primary/files/documents/Book_week_21_22(3).pdf




At Rushey Green…

RIGHTS RESPECTING
SCHOOL

Article 12 (respect for the
views of the child):

Articles of the Week:

Article 12

GET TO SCHOOL ON TIME

Did you know early
morning learning tasks
start from 8.45 - 9am?

10 Minutes late every day
equals 50 minutes lost
learning over a week!

Coming up…..

Please see the link to book this
term's parents evening.

Letters sent by email - see link to
book an appointment

https://forms.gle/xb3D5jESwGBq
BP3R7

RED NOSE DAY IS BACK ON FRIDAY 18 MARCH 2022

Red Nose Day is coming. And whatever you do, no matter how small, you can help people

live free from poverty, violence and discrimination. This includes funding organisations

that are supporting people right now in Ukraine, and those attempting to cross the

border. Because you have the power to change lives

At Rushey Green we are having a Cake Sale on Friday after school, if you are able to

donate a cake please get baking!

The sale will happen after school on Friday on the playground Penerley Road & Culverley

Road Playgrounds

We will be selling red noses next week for £1.50 if your child would like to buy a red nose

they will be available to buy

https://forms.gle/xb3D5jESwGBqBP3R7
https://forms.gle/xb3D5jESwGBqBP3R7


Rights Respecting Schools

Article 12 says that every child has the right to express
their views freely and that their views should be taken

into account when decisions are made.

Question of the week:

At Rushey Green, how do we ensure that every child
can have their voice heard, however they like to

communicate?

The children will be sharing their opinions during class
discussion and assemblies. Please take the time to
discuss this with your child.

Year 4 Multiplication check

Thank you to those parents that attended the Year

4 parent forum meeting this week. An email was

sent giving parents more about the multiplication

check. Here is the link to the document:

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/

file/1031901/2022_Information_for_parents_Multiplication_tables_check.pdf

If you have any further questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1031901/2022_Information_for_parents_Multiplication_tables_check.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1031901/2022_Information_for_parents_Multiplication_tables_check.pdf


Dish of the Week

By Chef Luke

Gardening
club

If you are looking for a
fun friday after school

activity, come along with
your child and join the

club.

All welcome!
Every Friday after school
meeting outside the back

of the main school hall

Taco Tuesdays!

****
Homemade mayo

****
Fresh Green salad
Pea Plant based

Pudding


